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OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday - Thursday:
8:30am - 3:30pm
Friday:
8:30am - 12:00pm

Parish Office Email:
office@holynamedenver.org
Bulletin Requests:
bulletin@holynamedenver.org

MASS SCHEDULE
WEEKDAY MASSES
Monday - Saturday | 8:00am

WEEKEND MASSES
Saturday | 4:30pm anticipatory
Sunday | 8:00am, 10:30am, 
12:30pm (Spanish)

Misa Domingo: 12:30pm

EUCHARISTIC 
ADORATION
Thursday | 8:30am - 9:00pm
Sunday | 9:15 - 10:20am

CONFESSION
Saturday | 4:00 - 4:25pm
Sunday| 7:30 - 7:55am,
9:45 - 10:25am
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Tue 1/9
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DATE
8:00am
4:30pm
8:00am
10:30am
12:30pm
8:00am
8:00am
8:00am
8:00am
8:00am
8:00am
4:30pm
8:00am
10:30am
12:30pm

MASS
† Marianne Bianco
Holy Name Parishioners
† Jason Gillum
† Kenneth David Smith
† Reuben Lopez Jr.
Poor Souls in Purgatory
† Aldo Vaio
Marie Spara
† Christopher Crowe
† Don Dukart
Fr. Gary Selin
† Mary Ann Vogt
Holy Name Parishioners
Augustine ‘Gus’ Fernandez
† George & Rosemarie Helfer

INTENTION
Fernando & Mary Sue Ortiz

John & Joni Sanderson
Glen & Toni Romriell
Maria Banolos

Mick & Patty Kelly
Steve & Carol Hertz
Neal & Christine Wooden
Marie Dukart
Paul & Tessie Meyer
Joe & Dorothy Schiel

Rachel Bieker
Tony Helfer

REQUESTED BY
MASS INTENTIONS

DEC 17, 2023 OFFERTORY:
Envelopes: 			 
Online (Faith Direct: bi-weekly): 
Total:

DEC 24 /25, 2023 OFFERTORY:
Envelopes: 			 
Online (Faith Direct: bi-weekly): 
Total:

DEC 31, 2023 OFFERTORY:
Envelopes: 			 
Online (Faith Direct: bi-weekly): 
Total:
Immaculate Conception:
Christmas Offering:
Christmas Flowers: 

$ 6,094.00 
$           .00
$  6,094.00 

$ 6,888.00  
$ 17,522.50
$24,410.50 

$  3,770.00  
$           .00
$  3,770.00  
$       10.00 
$ 12,621.00
$     377.00 

STEWARDSHIP
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Lord
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St. Hilary,
Bishop & Doctor
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SACRAMENTAL
EMERGENCIES
Call 303-781-6093
extension 200

JANUARY AT HOLY NAME (MONTHLY EXTENDED BULLETIN)
Our regular format will return next week! If you need contact information for the parish staff or 
information on sacraments please visit the parish website at www.holynamedenver.org or call 303-781-6093

FROM FR. DANIEL

Dear brothers and sisters,

Christmas is a mystery of  revelation: we see God made visible, we contemplate 
his love for us. The solemnity of  the Epiphany of  the Lord is an invitation to 
be truly open to what is shown to us. 

Isaiah announced his centuries ago: Then you shall be radiant at what you see, your 
heart shall throb and overflow. What can we see that makes us so radiant? It’s 
what St. Paul described in the second reading as the mystery made known to us by 
revelation; a mystery hidden for previous generations. This is what the Magi 
saw: following a star they were able to see the child with Mary his mother.

How can we all celebrate this day? Perhaps we can follow the unexpected 
good advice from Herod: Go and search diligently for the child. We need diligence to 
break down any routine or distraction, and be able to see again, and in an ever 
deeper way, the Child who has come to show us his infinite love.

Happy solemnity!
Fr. Daniel

PRAYER INTENTIONS

Add a loved one to the Prayer Intention List 
in the Adoration Chapel vestibule, or contact 
office to include or remove loved ones.

For Those in Need of  Healing:
Barb Battaia, Deacon Tom Fox, Dorothy 
Gorton, Conrad Feist, Joe Todeschi, 
Deacon Don, Graham Haworth, Billie 
Wheeler, Charlotte Santistevan, Joey 
Powless, Connor Hooyboer, Pauline Kaar, 
Jimmy & Mary Nagel, Mary Senour, Pat 
Murphy, Donald Anderson

For the Recently Deceased:
Jim Cain, Misty Vallejos Munoz



MIKE CORDOVA NAMED DISCIPLE OF THE MONTH
The Archdiocese of Denver honored our beloved Mike Cordova 
posthumously as the Disciple of the Month for December. Mike 
was nominated prior to his passing in June of 2023. He gave of his 
love and time selflessly for decades here at Holy Name. You can 
read more at www.archden.org/give/beloved-volunteer-awarded-
posthumous-disciple-of-the-month/

CATHOLIC BOARD GAME MEET UP
SATURDAY, JANUARY 13, 12:00 PM
Join us for a board games hosted by Those Catholic Geeks. The 
group will be in the North classroom this Saturday, January 13 
at 12pm. Come build fellowship over board games. Bring your 
favorite game from home or learn something new among friends. 

December Baptisms
Please pray for the individuals who

were baptized this December

Raphel Damian Emrich
Son of Damian & Hannah Emrich

Friday, December 8, 2023
Minister of the Sacrament: Fr. Juan Fernando Sardi

Denzel Marcelo Lara
Son of Nelson Lara Jaquez & Suheidy Toribio Escobosa

Saturday, December 9, 2023
Minister of the Sacrament: Fr. Juan Fernando Sardi

Dylan Lara
Son of Nelson Lara Jaquez & Suheidy Toribio Escobosa

Saturday, December 9, 2023
Minister of the Sacrament: Fr. Juan Fernando Sardi

Moses James Reichert
Son of Nick & Veronica Reichert

Saturday, December 16, 2023
Minister of the Sacrament: Fr. Daniel Cardo

Nolan Avdiel Pena Galaviz
Son of Jaime Pena & Iris Pena Galaviz

Saturday, December 23, 2023
Minister of the Sacrament:
Deacon Donald Schaefer

PARISH EVENTS & UPDATES
December Weddings

Please pray for the couples united in
Holy Matrimony this December

Luke Hardcastle & Brittany Beck
Friday, December 1, 2023

Celebrant: Fr. Zachary Weber

Kendall Westhoff &  Sarah Thilenius
Saturday, December 9, 2023
Celebrant: Fr. Gary Dailey

Phillip Oligny & Molly Daheim
Saturday, December 16, 2023
Celebrant: Fr. Joseph Daheim

Matthew Reinhardt & Kelsey Wicks
Saturday, December 23, 2023
Celebrant: Fr. Daniel Cardo

Johnny Ramirez & Emma Rashilla
Saturday, December 30, 2023
Celebrant: Fr. Daniel Cardo

A REFLECTION ON EUCHARISTIC REVIVAL
THURSDAY, JANUARY 25, 7:00 PM
If you missed the Advent retreat, we’re offering 
another chance to hear Fr. Daniel’s reflection 
on how to promote a revival in our love for 
and participation in the Eucharist, and on 
the importance of looking at the fruits of 
our Eucharistic life and what is expected of 
us by the Lord in these challenging times. We 
will also share our plans for this coming year.

If you attended the Advent Retreat, please note
Fr. Daniel will be sharing the same content. 
Please be on the lookout for upcoming event 
dates for the Eucharistic Revival.

KNIGHTS’ CHALLENGE WEEKEND MEN’S RETREAT
FEBRUARY 9-11, 2024
Come join other men for spiritual fellowship and fraternity. There 
will be confession and Sunday Mass, several talks, times of prayer, 
personal reflection, and relaxation to provide insights and tools 
to help us grow as men, husbands, fathers, and brothers in Christ, 
strengthening us individually and as a community.

Date: Friday, Feb 9, 6 PM to Sunday, Feb 11, 3 PM
Location: 1050 S Birch St, Denver, CO 80246

Please register using the form below by February 3rd. The cost 
is $185.00. Make checks payable to KofC 8539 and mail them to 
3290 W Milan Ave., Sheridan, CO. You may also bring them to 
the event. The Knights of Columbus will provide scholarships if 
the cost presents hardship.

Register at www.holynamedenver.org/kocretreat/

MEA FIDES RETREAT
SATURDAY, JANUARY 20, 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM
Join us for our next Mea Fides Retreat! We invite all 3rd-6th 
grade youth to enjoy a morning of faith, fun, and friendship. 
Meet in the St. Agnes Center. No sign ups needed.

YOUNG ADULT HOLY HOUR
THURSDAY, JANUARY 11, 6:00 PM
Join us for our monthly silent Holy Hour with the Blessed 
Sacrament in the main Church, followed by an evening social at 
Monaghan’s Bar and Grill.



A SVDP Story: A Mother Seeking Help
We recently provided assistance to Trinity, a 22-year-old 
who lost her job after developing pregnancy complications 
— and, we learned, who needs much more than just help 
with this month’s rent.

Her baby is due any day, but so far she only has a pack 
of diapers. The baby’s father is in and out of the picture, 
her mother recently passed away from breast cancer, and 
she is preparing to raise the baby essentially on her own. 
Thankfully, she has another job lined up after the baby is 
born, and we’ve made plans to continue helping her stay 
employed and on her feet.  

Baby Shower Ministry

     Celebrating the dignity of women choosing life 

Dear Holy Name Parishioners,


We are excited to invite you to participate in a new ministry that champions the Pro-Life 
cause while supporting struggling mothers and babies in a beautiful and practical way. 
Each month, one mother who is receiving aid from one of Marisol’s crisis pregnancy 
centers will choose items that she needs to care for her new baby. I will then compile 
those selections in a Baby Registry on Amazon to share with you. Through this registry, 
you will be able to purchase items and/or contribute money towards an item. No dollar 
amount is too small, but we encourage you to be generous in your support of these 
women who choose life in the face of overwhelming circumstances.


Just follow this short link https://qrco.de/be0low or scan the code:


God Bless,

Colleen and Brennan Pecha




Our June Mother’s Story 

Maria* came to Marisol Health with her boyfriend, fearful that she was pregnant. She 
and her boyfriend have been dating for over 3 years and just moved to Colorado from 
Philadelphia, PA. She shared, “We’re both really nervous about this pregnancy because 
it wasn’t planned and we’re new here. With Marisol’s help, we learned that babies are a 
blessing and that we are strong enough to make this work. I know we won’t be alone.” 
Maria and her boyfriend have decided to continue with the pregnancy and parent their 
child, and she is due in the Fall of 2023. She continues her medical care at Marisol 
Health and expresses hope for the future of her new family. Through her determination 
and resilience, Maria and her boyfriend have both obtained insurance and steady 
employment and reported to be “making new friends here too!” 

Maria expressed gratitude for the support, encouragement, and resources provided by 
Marisol Health. She states, “If this baby shower isn’t proof that we’re not alone, I don’t 
know what is. Thank you so much for making sure our family is all set.”

*Name is changed for confidentiality purposes.
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OUR JANUARY MOTHER’S STORY

BABY SHOWER MINISTRY
Celebrating the DignityCelebrating the Dignity
of Women Choosing Lifeof Women Choosing Life

We are partnering with Marisol 
Health’s Baby Shower program 
for their expectant mothers. 
These mothers are in crisis situations and have chosen life. You 
can help support our July mother by scanning the QR code or 
visiting our website at: www.holynamedenver.org/babyregistry
The registry will be active through January 29th.

Questions?
Email colleenrose89@gmail.com 
or mbpecha@gmail.comST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY

AT HOLY NAME
Serving our Neighbors in NeedServing our Neighbors in Need

NEW MEMBER OF THE CHURCH
Gary Hillyard received the Sacraments of Confirmation and 
First Communion after being received into the Catholic 
Church at the 4:30 pm Mass on Saturday, December 9, 
celebrated by Fr. Juan. His sponsor was his wife, Janice, and 
his mentor was Deacon Don. Fr. Daniel administered the 
Sacrament of Confirmation.

Kristina* first encountered Marisol Health when she came into 
the clinic for a pregnancy confirmation appointment. Kristina 
shared that she was nervous about having her fifth baby due 
to being a single parent and having a history of complicated 
pregnancies. Kristina also was struggling with the idea of 
raising another child on her own because her support system is 
divided between Colorado and Kansas and the recent death of 
her brother. After hearing about the resources available to her 
at Marisol Health, like a mom’s support group, rental assistance, 
Catholic Charities Backpack Program, Adopt-A-Family and 
Marisol Health’s Baby Shower, Kristina felt more confident in 
herself and the community around her to have her baby. Kristina 
shared, ‘I feel like I can breathe and have so much faith in my 
ability to raise my baby because of the support from Marisol 
Health and the baby shower.’ Kristina is so thrilled to be meeting 
her baby this winter and is excited for her other four children to 
meet their sibling.

*Name is changed for confidentiality purposes.

SAINT JUNIPERO SERRA VOCATION PRAYER BOX
JANUARY: LAWTON & JULIANA PYBUS
Throughout the month of January, Lawton & Juliana Pybus, 
along with their family, will pray for vocations to the Priesthood, 
Religious Life and Deaconate with the prayer box.
Interested in participating? Contact Ralph Hooyboer: 303-506-3946 
to reserve the prayer box for upcoming months.

COMMUNITY UPDATES

CHARITABLE OPPORTUNITIES

WARM CLOTHING DRIVE - THANK YOU!
The Hearts of the Knights would like to express their gratitude 
for all of the contributions to the clothing drive. It was another 
very successful drive!

JOIN THE NEW SVDP MONTHLY NEWSLETTER!
The Holy Name St. Vincent de Paul Society now has a monthly 
newsletter! If you've supported our work, or if you're interested in 
learning more or keeping up with our work, please email
svdp@holynamedenver.org to be added to the email list.

Each month, we’ll share stories of people we’ve been able to help 
thanks to your donations, share opportunities to get involved, 
feature more in-depth information about who we are and what we 
do, and more.

DONATE GENTLY USED BABY ITEMS FOR OUR
NEIGHBOR IN NEED
Please email svdp@holynamedenver.org if you have any gently 
used baby items to donate to Trinity and her child. Thank you!

We want to help you get to know more 
about our SVDP conference and their 
efforts by featuring a story from one of 
our neighbors in need each month.

WATCH THE CHRIST IN THE CITY 
DOCUMENTARY ON FORMED
The Christ in the City documentary 
is now available on Formed. Sign 
into Formed.org and search for the 
documentary ‘Homeless But Human.’

INTERESTED IN SUPPORTING A MISSIONARY?
There are missionaries who are still seeking financial partnership 
to support their time at Christ in the City. If you’re interested in 
more information about supporting a missionary, contact Anna at 
outreach@holynamedenver.org.



AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE

We would love to keep you in the loop with what’s happening around the Archdiocese! We get many requests for sharing updates from outside 
of Holy Name. The first bulletin of each month will be an expanded addition to include these other events. If you would like to promote 
something in the February expanded bulletin please send all requests to Anna at bulletin@holynamedenver.org no later than January 24th.

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER EXPERIENCE
Strengthen, renew, and rekindle your marriage sacrament 
by attending an upcoming Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Experience. Upcoming Dates: Dillon - April 26-28; Elk 
Mountain, WY – April 12-14; & Dillon - Nov. 1-3
For questions, or to find out more about a Virtual Encounter 
Weekend, feel free to contact: Brenda & Gary Granger at 720-
213-8833. Space is limited, so reserve your weekend early. For 
more information visit www.wwme.org

WALKING WITH PURPOSE LIVE WOMEN’S EVENT
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 17, 7 PM | ST. THOMAS MORE
Join Lisa Brenninkmeyer, creator of the Walking with Purpose 
Bible Study Series, as she delves into Isaiah 58, contrasting 
spiritual dehydration with the way Jesus - the Living Water - 
can refresh us. We'll identify symptoms of spiritual fatigue and 
discover practical ways to bring restoration to our souls.

Register at www.walkingwithpurpose.com/events

SUMMER CAMP AT ANNUNCIATION HEIGHTS
REGISTRATION NOW OPEN
In a few short months, the youth and families of the 
Archdiocese will be heading into the beautiful Rocky Mountains 
for a week of adventure and friendship in a truly Catholic 
environment. Our summer camp schedule begins in June, with 
six one-week youth sessions and four family camps. Youth camp 
sessions are offered for boys and girls from grades 4 through 
12. We are also launching our first summer of our counselor in 
training program for Juniors and Seniors in High School.

Programming will include climbing, hiking, small group 
formation, Mass outdoors, adoration, and much more. Spots are 
limited - sign up today!

For more information about dates, pricing, and to register, visit 
www.annunciationheights.org

REGINA CAELI ACADEMY
ENROLLMENT & JOB OPPORTUNITIES
Regina Caeli is a private, independent, Classical Homeschool 
Hybrid™ operating in the Catholic tradition. Preschool - 12th-
grade students attend classical academic and extracurricular 
classes two days a week and homeschool the remaining days 
following the plans provided by RCA. To learn more, contact 
Bryan Stur, CCE, at bstur.den@rcahybrid.org

Regina Caeli Academy in Highlands Ranch is hiring for a 
4th-grade tutor, Prek4 assistant, two nursery staff, and several 
substitutes! Formal teaching experience is unnecessary, but a 
love of the Catholic faith is required! We will provide training, 
child-safe certification, and resources. Apply online at 
www.rcahybrid.isolvedhire.com/jobs/ 

PRAYERS TO END HUMAN TRAFFICKING
WEEKS FOR FREEDOM: JANUARY 7 - JANUARY 21
Cabrini Respect Life Ministry is starting a time of focused 
prayer, education, and fasting to end human trafficking locally 
and globally. They chose these dates because January is Human 
Trafficking prevention month and because these are the two 
weeks in which the stock show is in town. As with any large 
event, there may be a spike in the exploitation of those who are 
victims of human trafficking during this time. Their ministry 
feels strongly that they need to cover this time in Denver with 
steadfast prayer! There are 2 Opportunities to Pray: 1) Join in 
Adoration at St. Frances Cabrini Parish (Littleton) on Monday, 
January 8 - Tuesday, January 9 or 2) Commit to pray an hour 
from wherever you are during the Weeks of Freedom. At this 
moment, there are over 150 children being trafficked in Jefferson 
County and 105,000 children are trafficked each year in the U.S.  
These children and others around the globe need our prayers!  
So, please, please consider participating in 
one or both of these prayer opportunities.  

Scan the QR Code to view the full flyer
or sign up at www.sfcparish.org/respect-life

EMMAUS CATHOLIC HOSPICE - SEEKING SUPPORT
Emmaus Catholic Hospice is now serving patients and families 
in the metro Denver area—and Holy Name parishioners are 
involved. Their mission is to provide Catholic home hospice 
care, support, and education that honors the dignity of each 
person they serve. Please consider a gift in support of this 
much-needed ministry and learn more by calling Jean Finegan 
at 720-770-8469 or visit www.EmmausCatholicHospice.org

SOPHIA MONTESSORI ACADEMY - NOW ENROLLING
INFO SERIES BEGINNING: JANUARY 11, 6 PM
Sophia Montessori Academy in Denver, an independent 
Montessori School in the Byzantine Catholic Tradition is 
accepting new students ages 2.5 - 3rd grade and is hosting a series 
for parents, Montessori: What’s it all About? beginning January 
11th at 6pm. Contact us at info@sophiamontessori.com to sign 
up or call 303-927-6550 to schedule a tour. Priority deadline for 
2024/25 enrollment is February 5th.

HEALING FROM DIVORCE PROGRAM
STARTING THIS JANUARY
Topics include grief, forgiveness, communication with children, 
annulments and more. Two upcoming options:
•	 St. Mary’s Parish, Littleton - Starting Jan 15 from 7-8:30pm, 

12 weeks. Register with Cheryl Cummins at 303-523-7708
•	 St. Thomas More Parish, Centennial - Starting Jan 22 from 

6:30-8:30pm, 12 weeks. Register with Sandra Schwab at  
303-221-9235
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Visit us at missionmenus.com

Out of the World-Class Burgers!
303-794-3136 | Open Everday 10:30am - 9:00pm

www.waybackburgers.com
5098 S Federal Blvd (on the corner) in Englewood

Ask about our  
Holy Name Special!

2700 S. Broadway

303-761-4332
WWW.COLOREITALIAN.COM
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 John Knoell
720-414-1421
John@KCraftins.com

Independent  
Agency

The Irish Realtor 
www.TheIrishBroker.com

Brendan Moran 
720-291-0805 

Brendan@Realtor.com

IIntegrity   
RReliability   
IInitiative

SSincerity

HHonesty

Men, join 1.8 million other Catholic men
In fraternity, charity and faith.

Holy Name Council #8539
For Membership, call:

Brandon Moore 720-326-3533

Mick Kelly & Associates Inc.

Mick Kelly, Realtor
Parish Member

303-550-2662
mickkelly@comcast.net
Since 1980, the knowledge and

personalized service you can count on!

Terry Foley-Agent
3390 SO KNOX COURT • ENGLEWOOD, CO

(303) 789-3071 
State Farm Insurance Companies • Home Offices: Bloomington, IL

24 Hour Good Neighbor Service®

Like a good neighbor, 
State Farm is there.®

#1 PRE-OWNED AUTO  
DEALER IN COLORADO

Cars as low as $199 a Month 
SUV’s as low as $299 a Month 

Trucks as low as $399 a Month
With Approved Credit.

Call: 303-934-3410 or visit thesharpestrides.com
SHOW THIS AD AND SAVE $400 OFF AN AUTOMOBILE


